
From: Troop 71 Info [info@troop71.info] 

Sent: Thursday, May 14, 2015 8:55 AM 

To: troop71bsa-donotreply@yahoo.com 

Subject: Beavercreek Memorial Day Program, 25 May 2015 

 Please do not reply to this message.  Questions and comments should be sent to Betsy 
Carnevale at her e-mail address below. 
  

cheers, 
  

Dennis Hernit 

  
 
 

  
---------- Forwarded message ---------- 

From: <bcarnevale@woh.rr.com> 
Date: Wed, May 13, 2015 at 9:36 PM 
Subject: Beavercreek Memorial Program 
To: dennis.hernit@gmail.com 
 
 
Troop 71:   Boys are needed in Class A uniform to help pass out flags and 
programs to the Beavercreek Community on May 25th for the Memorial Day 
Service.  Arrive at 1:00pm the corner of North Fairfield Rd and Fairwood 
Dr...across the street from the Beavercreek Church of the Nazarene.  The 
ceremony starts at 2pm. In the past, they have asked us to help with the flag 
ceremony as well, so come prepared to serve just in case!  You will be awarded 
service hours at this event.  Families are welcome to stay and attend the 
program. Brining a water bottle, and wearing sunscreen may be a good idea! 
 
Anyone wanting to help place the decorative flags on the grounds can meet us 
on Saturday morning at 8:30am this usually only takes at most 15 minutes. If 
you are unable to attend the Dayton service that morning, but want to help 
somewhere, Meet us Saturday morning on the 23rd. at 8:30am 
 
Any questions...Please contact 
Betsy Carnevale  937-266-8164 
bcarnevale@woh.rr.com 
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